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SHRM Magazine - "Writers Guild Of America Strike
Averted With Health Care Conciliations"
May 3, 2017 Los Angeles

Scott Witlin of the Los Angeles office was quoted in an article about the
Writers Guild of America strike. The article was published by the Society
for Human Resource Management (SHRM), "Writers Guild of America
Strike Averted with Health Care Conciliations," on May 3.
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